
 
 

Montgomery Township 
Environmental Advisory Committee  

March 27, 2018 
                                                      7:00PM 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) 
was held on March 27, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The members of 
the EAC in attendance included:   Terry Wilson, Jeanine Hurry, Barry Baker, and Emily 
Strake.   Also in attendance was Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager and 
Matthew Quigg, Board Liaison. 
 
Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order at 7:12PM. 
 
Approval of Minutes – January 23, 2018 
Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from January 23, 2018, Barry Baker 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed 4-0. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
New Business 
None 
 

          Old Business 
              
 Single Trash Hauler Discussion 

Chairman Terry Wilson discussed the information he gathered from Lower Providence Township 
and Lower Gwynedd Township about how their programs work.  The Committee discussed the 
chart that was made that includes pros and cons about pursuing the single trash hauler.  The 
Committee will look at another column for the chart, which is how they can possibly mitigate the 
cons before presenting the information to the Board of Supervisors.    
 
E-Recycling Event- April 7, 2018 
Township Staff spoke about the E-Recycling and Shredding Event that will be held on Saturday, 
April 7, 2018 from 9AM-11AM at Representative Todd Stephens’ office.  The event has been 
advertised on Facebook and E-News as well as the Township’s website.  Township Staff is going to 
work with Representative Stephens’ office to discuss the layout of the event.   

  
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is scheduled for August 28, 2018 at 7PM.   

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 8:04PM.  


